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Title 

BMW Safety Recall 23V-584: Receiver Audio Module (RAM) 

Text 

Potentially affected vehicles may not properly generate the audible safety belt warning signal for the 
driver and, therefore, may not meet a Federal requirement.  If a driver depends on the warning signal to 
fasten their safety belt, then this condition could increase their risk of injury in a crash.  Please note that 
this condition may also affect other seating positions. 

Contact an authorized BMW center immediately to get your vehicle repaired for FREE.  Dealer 
locator:  bmwusa.com/dealer. 

Advise all drivers of this important information. 

For the latest updates to this recall, please visit bmwusa.com/recall. 

Short Text 

Important Safety Recall 23V-584: Receiver Audio Module (RAM). Contact an authorized BMW center 
immediately to get your vehicle repaired for FREE.  For the latest updates to this recall, please visit 
bmwusa.com/recall. Dealer locator: bmwusa.com/dealer 

Pop-Up Text 

Important Safety Recall: Contact an authorized BMW center immediately to get your vehicle repaired for 
FREE.  Dealer locator: bmwusa.com/dealer.   


